
                                                       

 

                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

St Paul’s CE Primary School 
Friday 23rd September 2016 

 
St Paul’s CE Primary School will be taking part in this year’s Jeans 
for Genes Day on Friday 23rdth September.  
 
Jeans for Genes is the national charity raising money for children 
with genetic disorders, to fund the care and support they need 
now and the research which could change their futures. 
 
Genetic disorders affect 1 in 25 children born in the UK – that’s 
more than 30,000 babies born each year. 
Pupils and staff are invited to wear their denim jeans on Friday 
23rd September to support the Jeans for Genes charity. We’d like 
everyone to take part so please send your child into school on the 
day wearing their favourite jeans and with a £1 cash donation.  
Cash will be accepted on charity fundraising days. 
 
Staff and pupils at St Paul’s raised £270.00 on the last Jeans for 
Genes Day. A letter of appreciation was sent to school.  
 
If you’d like to know more about Jeans for Genes Day, you can 
visit the charity’s website at www.jeansforgenesday.org  
 

Thank you for your support 
 

Wear jeans, change lives! 

 


